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  Texas Guide To Lawyer Disqualification Jr
Charles Herring,Jason Panzer,2015-12-01 The Texas
Guide to Lawyer Disqualification provides a
practical roadmap for lawyers and litigants in
determining whether to file or oppose a motion to
disqualify counsel and how to litigate
disqualification motions. The volume also analyzes
state and federal caselaw in Texas concerning such
issues as the role of the Texas disciplinary rules
in disqualification proceedings, possible grounds
for disqualification, and various defensive
issues. The volume includes a list and
classification of Texas court decisions addressing
disqualification, as well as relevant opinions
issued by the Texas Professional Ethics Committee.
  Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar
Association. House of Delegates,Center for
Professional Responsibility (American Bar
Association),2007 The Model Rules of Professional
Conduct provides an up-to-date resource for
information on legal ethics. Federal, state and
local courts in all jurisdictions look to the
Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification
issues, sanctions questions and much more. In this
volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct
are followed by numbered Comments that explain
each Rule's purpose and provide suggestions for
its practical application. The Rules will help you
identify proper conduct in a variety of given
situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the
nature of the relationship between you and your
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clients, colleagues and the courts.
  Texas Divorce and Family Law Guide: What You
Should Know Before You Call a Lawyer David
Todd,2010-09-29 Texas Divorce and Family Law
Guide: What You Should Know BEFORE You Call a
Lawyer by David Todd. Learn how to avoid common
mistakes and protect your rights.
  Know Your Rights! Richard M. Alderman,2005-11-10
Richard Alderman, The People's Lawyer, cuts
through the jargon of the legalese and helps you
protect yourself, your family, and your property.
This book gives you practical, easy-to-understand
answers to all kinds of everyday questions about
divorce, child support, credit, bankruptcy, leases
and tenant rights, small claims court, wills and
probate, immigration, and much more. Now in its
seventh edition, this popular guide uses a simple
question and answer format to help you understand
and solve many common legal problems. In addition,
the author provides sample forms and model
letters, including a living will, a medical power
of attorney, and durable power of attorney.
  Texas Legal Malpractice and Lawyer Discipline
2019 Charles F. Herring, Jr.,2019-06-28 Texas case
law governing legal malpractice continues to
develop rapidly, and ethics committees constantly
issue new opinions and guidelines. Texas Legal
Malpractice & Lawyer Discipline is a practical and
easy-to-use book that walks attorneys through the
minefield of modern lawyering. It includes major
developments over the past year, with explanatory
commentary, practice tips, and helpful charts.
This new edition contains the current law and
rules concerning lawyer liability and discipline
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in Texas, as they have continued to develop and
change.
  Handbook of Texas Lawyer and Judicial Ethics:
Attorney Tort Standards, Attorney Ethics
Standards, Judicial Ethics Standards, Recusal and
Disqualification of Judges Robert P.
Schuwerk,Lillian B. Hardwick,2021 Handbook of
Texas Lawyer and Judicial Ethics helps determine
what constitutes ethical behavior. It provides you
with analysis of the full text of the Texas
Disciplinary Rules of Professional Conduct, the
Texas Rules of Disciplinary Procedure, and the
Code of Judicial Conduct. The handbook discusses
each disciplinary rule separately, its background,
and principal Texas cases and ethics opinions
interpreting or commenting on it. It also
covers:Behavior that can lead to attorneys being
grieved or sued for malpracticeBehavior that can
lead to a complaint being lodged against judgesHow
to best represent attorneys found in a
disciplinary situationJudicial canon, including
post-1990 Texas cases and judicial ethics
opinionsAttorney discipline standards and
proceduresFindingsOrdersProcedureNon-Texas
authority, when appropriateThis title also
includes up-to-date treatment and analysis of
attorney tort liability, including plaintiffs'
causes of action and defensive issues, and means
of removing judges in Texas state court through
recusal or disqualification.-from the publisher.
  Texas Legal Malpractice and Lawyer Discipline
2016 Charles F. Herring, Jr.,2016-06-30 Texas case
law governing legal malpractice continues to
develop rapidly, and ethics committees constantly
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issue new opinions and guidelines. Texas Legal
Malpractice & Lawyer Discipline is a practical and
easy-to-use book that walks attorneys through the
minefield of modern lawyering. It includes major
developments over the past year, with explanatory
commentary, practice tips, and helpful charts. New
developments include: Coverage of the Nath
decision where a judge ordered Nath to pay
monetary sanctions in the form of attorney s fees,
totaling $1,421,107.16. This fourteenth edition
contains the current law and rules concerning
lawyer liability and discipline in Texas, as they
have continued to develop and change. Here are a
few of the highlights: Determining whether an
attorney-client relationship exists also
frequently results in a fact-intensive appellate
inquiry-six cases on point. The anti-fracturing
doctrine continues to receive substantial
attention in the case law as courts attempt to
distinguish between legal malpractice claims and
separate, independent claims for breach of
fiduciary duty, fraud, breach of contract. We
continue to see many decisions addressing motions
to disqualify counsel, often on mandamus review
  Fundamentals of Texas Trial Practice - Fourth
Edition Judge Robert R. Barton,2014-11-01 The
Fundamentals of Texas Trial Practice is
comprehensive in that it covers trial preparation,
making and responding to objections, jury
selection, making an opening statement, conducting
direct and cross-examination, impeaching and
rehabilitating witnesses, offering and opposing
exhibits, direct and cross-examination of expert
witnesses, the court’s charge to the jury, and
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closing arguments. As is true of a good trial
lawyer, Fundamentals of Texas Trial Practice is
brief and simple. Its coverage of the subjects of
trial practice is succinct, direct and clear, and
focuses on the fundamentals that are essential to
being an effective trial lawyer. Each chapter
contains cross-references to other chapters to
enable the reader to perceive the progression of a
trial and integrate its various parts into a
coherent whole. At the end of each chapter is an
extensive bibliography to relevant parts of
leading treatises on trial advocacy. In sum, the
Fundamentals of Texas Trial Practice is a valuable
resource for both the novice and the seasoned
veteran trial lawyer alike.
  Texas Legal Malpractice and Lawyer Discipline
2015 Charles F. Herring, Jr.,2015-06-24 Texas case
law governing legal malpractice continues to
develop rapidly, and ethics committees constantly
issue new opinions and guidelines. Texas Legal
Malpractice & Lawyer Discipline is a practical and
easy-to-use book that walks attorneys through the
minefield of modern lawyering. It includes major
developments over the past year, with explanatory
commentary, practice tips, and helpful charts. New
developments include: Coverage of the Nath
decision where a judge ordered Nath to pay
monetary sanctions in the form of attorney's fees,
totaling $1,421,107.16. This fourteenth edition
contains the current law and rules concerning
lawyer liability and discipline in Texas, as they
have continued to develop and change. Here are a
few of the highlights: Determining whether an
attorney-client relationship exists also
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frequently results in a fact-intensive appellate
inquiry-six cases on point. The anti-fracturing
doctrine continues to receive substantial
attention in the case law as courts attempt to
distinguish between legal malpractice claims and
separate, independent claims for breach of
fiduciary duty, fraud, breach of contract. We
continue to see many decisions addressing motions
to disqualify counsel, often on mandamus review
  Directory of Corporate Counsel - Texas 2015
Lawyer Texas,2015-12-30 Each year, the Texas
Lawyer book department compiles a comprehensive
list of in-house attorneys in Texas legal
departments. This year's directory includes
contact information on nearly 2,300 in-house
attorneys from more than 700 Texas companies. It
lists the names, titles, addresses, and phone and
fax numbers of general counsel and other in-house
counsel in alphabetical order by company. The
information is indexed by company and attorney.
The directory is designed to be useful to
attorneys at all levels. It facilitates networking
between in-house counsel and their peers in their
practice areas and industries.
  What Every Teen Should Know about Texas Law L.
Jean Wallace,Christopher F. Cypert,2018-05-01 From
reviews of earlier editions: “Young people get
into legal trouble for two reasons: they do not
know what the law is, and they do not stop to
think about the consequences of their actions.
This book would make a good text for a preparation
for life class. . . . The book is written in plain
language, unencumbered by a lot of legal
citations, and with no expectation that the reader
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will have any working knowledge of the law.”
—Texas Bar Journal “A book any parent should
consider giving their child. . . . But before you
do, take a look at it yourself. No matter the
title, Wallace’s book . . . contains information
everyone—not just 18-year-olds—should know.”
—Austin American-Statesman What Every Teen Should
Know about Texas Law is the only single-source
guide for accurate, easy-to-understand information
about most areas of civil law in Texas. L. Jean
Wallace drew on years of experience as a students’
attorney at Texas Tech University to inform young
adults about the areas of law that affect them
most: driving and car ownership, pranks and crimes
(including alcohol and drug offenses), personal
relationships, employment and consumer concerns,
and living on their own. She illustrated her
points with true, sometimes humorous, stories of
young adults’ encounters with the law. For this
new edition, municipal judge Christopher F. Cypert
has completely updated the book to reflect the
current state of the law. He covers specific
topics that are now mandated to be taught in
schools, including the proper way to interact with
peace officers during traffic stops and other in-
person encounters, as well as internet-era
misbehaviors such as sexting and cyberbullying.
Like Wallace, Cypert has helped many young people
navigate the sometimes confusing processes of the
legal world, often loaning earlier editions of
this book to young offenders in his court. Both
authors’ real-world experience and legal expertise
ensure that What Every Teen Should Know about
Texas Law is indeed a complete and practical guide
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for assuming the responsibilities of adulthood—as
well as a good refresher course for all legal-age
Texans.
  Texas Legal Malpractice and Lawyer Discipline
2018 Charles F. Herring, Jr.,2018-06-28 Texas case
law governing legal malpractice continues to
develop rapidly, and ethics committees constantly
issue new opinions and guidelines. Texas Legal
Malpractice & Lawyer Discipline is a practical and
easy-to-use book that walks attorneys through the
minefield of modern lawyering. It includes major
developments over the past year, with explanatory
commentary, practice tips, and helpful charts.
This new edition contains the current law and
rules concerning lawyer liability and discipline
in Texas, as they have continued to develop and
change.
  Country Boy, But No Country Lawyer Jon Mark
Beilue,2021 6X9 Paperback; 270 pages; ©2021 by
Robert L. Templeton Attorney in Amarillo, Texas
area; Bio of his life and his court cases.
  Texas Legal Malpractice and Lawyer Discipline
2017 Charles F. Herring, Jr.,2017-06-28 Texas case
law governing legal malpractice continues to
develop rapidly, and ethics committees constantly
issue new opinions and guidelines. Texas Legal
Malpractice & Lawyer Discipline is a practical and
easy-to-use book that walks attorneys through the
minefield of modern lawyering. It includes major
developments over the past year, with explanatory
commentary, practice tips, and helpful charts.
This new edition contains the current law and
rules concerning lawyer liability and discipline
in Texas, as they have continued to develop and
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change.
  Children and the Law in Texas Ramona Freeman
John,1999 Can a girl get an abortion in Texas
without her parent's consent? Are parents liable
for damages when their teenager crashes the family
car into a neighbor's Mercedes? What happens when
grandparents help a noncustodial parent hide a
child from the parent with legal custody? Ramona
John tells it like it is in this non-lawyer's
guide to all areas of Texas law affecting
children. Using layman's language and a quick-
reference, question-and-answer format, she offers
expert advice about dealing with lawyers and
judges and about using the law to protect and
serve children. Texas parents, grandparents,
teachers, and health care and social service
providers will find this an authoritative guide to
their legal rights and responsibilities regarding
children.
  Handbook of Texas lawyer and judicial ethics :
attorney tort standards, attorney ethics
standards, judicial ethics standards Robert P.
Schuwerk,2009 This publication helps determine
what constitutes ethical behavior. It provides you
with analysis of the full text of the Texas
Disciplinary Rules of Professional Conduct, the
Texas Rules of Disciplinary Procedure, and the
Code of Judicial Conduct. Analysis includes
attorney discipline standards and procedures, as
well as judicial disciplinary opinions, findings,
orders, and procedure. It also discusses principal
Texas cases and interpretive opinions, and
presents persuasive non-Texas authority when
appropriate. Includes up-to-date treatment and
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analysis of attorney tort liability, including
plaintiffs' causes of action and defensive issues,
and means of removing judges in Texas state court
through recusal or disqualification. Features:
Discusses each disciplinary rule separately, its
background, principal Texas cases and ethics
opinions interpreting or commenting on it
Discusses how to best represent attorneys found in
a disciplinary situation Discusses what behavior
can lead to attorneys being grieved or sued for
malpractice Each judicial canon is separately
discussed, including post-1990 Texas cases and
judicial ethics opinions Reviews behavior that can
lead to a complaint being lodged against judges
  Getting Away with Bloody Murder: J. B. Brockman,
the Best Criminal Lawyer in Texas Mike Vance,2022
These true crime and murder stories between 1895
and 1910 revolve around one untested lawyer who
rises from shady character to preeminent defense
attorney in Houston. James Brockman seemingly
appears out of nowhere to represent clients from
gang leaders to jilted spouses, from wealthy
storekeepers to drunken on-duty policemen. There
are murder cases of jarring violence in which
multiple people are shot down in a train station
or a courthouse, and there are cases of uncommon
humanity and sadness. The stories of these cases
cross racial lines, and several tell an
instructive story of the segregated Texas that
affected so many lives. His career gained national
recognition, including his involvement in the most
famous American murder case of the young twentieth
century, when he himself was murdered in Houston--
  The Army Lawyer ,1975-06
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  Texas Divorce Guide Harry L. Munsinger J.D.
Ph.D.,2017-10-30 Before getting divorced, you need
to ask yourself some important questions,
including whether your marriage is, in fact, over.
Harry L. Munsinger, J.D., Ph.D., who owns a San
Antonio law office, helps Texas couples answer
that question in this guide to divorce. He shares
ten signs that indicate you should move forward
with a divorce. He also helps you decide whether
to seek marriage or divorce counseling and if its
the latter, youll discover strategies to cope with
the emotional ordeal. By reading the guide, youll
be equipped to: get your spouse out of the house;
be realistic about what to expect during and after
the process; find the right divorce lawyer; tell
children about an impending divorce; and navigate
custody, property, and financial disputes. Divorce
is never easy, but by knowing what to expect,
negotiating, and compromising, you can get through
it with minimal loss and stress. Discover your
options with the Texas Divorce Guide.
  Texas Family Law Practice Manual State Bar of
Texas Council of the Family Law Section,2020-05-11
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